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Note: Please be in the lookout for additional signage to the Detour Route. Soon, we will be getting signs 

delivered and installed to help discourage truck traffic from driving the local roads.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Water Main Installation and Service Hookup 

Crews have been able to install watermain all the way 
up to Third Street. Starting next week, the contractor 
will drop back and start hooking up the new services 
to homes and businesses. In order to do this, there will 
have to be some brief water shutoffs in the work area. 
Residents and business owners can expect someone to 
coordinate with them at least 24 hours in advance for 
these shutoffs so there are no surprises during this 
phase of construction.  

Sanitary Sewer 

The contractor has started installation of the 
new sanitary sewer. A new main and services 
will be installed throughout the entire length 
of the project. Just since Wednesday this 
week, they have been able to install 
approximately 200 feet of new sanitary sewer. 
 


